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Liverpool Street (Platforms 1-4)
As you are aware since their original introduction the class 345 trains have been 

prohibited from operating over the Suburban Lines between Bethnal Green (west) 

Junction and Liverpool Street station, and have also previously been prohibited 

from operating into platforms 1-4 at Liverpool Street (High Level) station. 

Following the final stepping and gauging trials the class 345 trains are now 

permitted to operate in passenger carrying service over the Suburban Lines and 

into platforms 1-4 at Liverpool Street (High Level) station, 

Please also be aware that if a train is detained at any of the signals in the Liverpool 

Street station throat area (L54,L56,L57,L58,L59,L60) or is stopped between signals 

or entering a platform we must contact the signaller immediately using the yellow 

“Urgent” call function to advise.   

Managers Name: Reference Number: OP/IP 2023019

Initial Notice Case: 5 Week Date first posted: 13.07.2023

Move to Notice Case: N/A Date to move: N/A

File to: Withdrawn notices Date to file: .

Staff groups Drivers DTMs Ops. Training Control TRMs Fleet Ops. 

Standards

CE Stations / 

Dispatchers

Relevance ratings

3 = Critical/must be acted upon

2 = Need to know

1 = Information only

0 = Not relevant

Relevance 

Ratings 2 2 2 2 0 1 2 0 0

For the attention of:


